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Dear Families

Welcome back to the summer term and I hope you all enjoyed a restful holiday. I also 

hope that all our families who celebrated Eid last week, enjoyed this special family 

time together. 

Our sincere thanks to the PTA for organising another successful event - Russ’s Magic 

Show. I know how much the children were looking forward to it, with great 

excitement in the younger classrooms. 

It was lovely to see so many proud parents and carers coming out of parents’ evening 

appointments this week.  Working in partnership ensures that your children make 

the most progress and we are grateful for all your support.  If you have not seen your 

child’s class teacher, please contact them via the year group email address which can 

be found here on the appropriate year group webpage.

Since joining Tudor Grange Trust, we have worked with Tudor Grange Worcester 

Academy and the West Midlands Theatre on a number of events. These have been 

focussed on our aim to raise the profile of the history of Perdiswell, the airfield and 

the part it played to support the air force in the World War. The next event is a D Day 

commemoration on June 6th and we have been asked if there is anyone linked to our 

school community, who would be willing to participate in a short video. This may be a 

member of your family, friend or neighbour who would be willing to share their 

memories of Worcester during the war, or if they were connected to Worcester for a 

reason linked to war, e.g. an evacuee. We can arrange for children to interview them, 

or a person connected to the project would be happy to come and chat and record the 

video. The clip would then be added to a film, which will be screened to special guests 

on 6th June. If you have someone in mind, and they agree to take part, please click the 

link here and complete the form. We will be in touch to discuss and arrange the 

interview. 

Children can now wear summer uniform to school. Please ensure that your child 

wears school shoes as outlined in our uniform policy and not trainers unless it is an 

emergency. PE kits are green t-shirt and black shorts or dark grey tracksuit bottoms. 

Can I also remind you that long hair needs to be tied in a ponytail and extreme 

haircuts are not allowed. This includes very short hair on the sides and much longer 

on top.      

        Rachel Hughes

Message from Mrs Hughes

School 
Calendar

Once you have clicked the  link 
above, look out for the button 
near the bottom of the page that 
looks like this and subscribe!

https://www.facebook.com/perdiswell/
https://www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk/curriculum/
https://forms.office.com/e/hJPGSxJkTC
https://www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk/calendar/
https://www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk/calendar/


Target attendance percentage - 96%

Please see below the attendance for this week.

Well done to 4G

RH – 98% RT – 94% 1A-98% 1R – 95%

2T – 98% 2F – 95% 3A – 97% 3FP – 95%

4G – 99% 4PK – 95% 5B – 95% 5C – 96%

6D – 96% 6W – 87%

Attendance Matters!

Upcoming PTA 
Events

• Tue 7th May – PTA 
Meeting – 8:00pm – 
All welcome. Please 
Facebook message 
the PTA for a meeting 
link

• Fri 24th May – PTA 
Tuck shop – After 
school outside the 
school gates

• Plus more events in 
the pipeline!

Please visit our website 
to keep up to date!

WELL DONE!

House Points so far…

5681

5424

5473

5310

Tudor Grange Perdiswell Eco Committee

Thank you for your kind contributions to the 
foodbank.  We would like to collect for the 
foodbank again.  Please send in any items on 
Friday 26th April.  The donated items will be 
collected by our Eco members on the day.  
Thank you again for your support.

Monday 22nd April is Earth Day.  The theme this 
year is ‘Planet v Plastic’.  To celebrate Earth Day, 
we have a poster competition.  Please send 
entries to Mrs Tideswell by Tuesday 7th May.  
There will be prizes for Reception, KS1 and KS2 
winners.  Don’t forget to include details on how 
we can reduce plastics and help our planet.

Trip Payment Dates
Year Trip Deadline

Reception Sea Life Centre 20th May

Year 1 All Things Wild 13th May

Year 3 History Man 3rd May

Year 4 Corinium Museum OVERDUE

Year 5 Droitwich Woods 13th May

Year 6 London (instalments) 20th May

Please note that although contributions are 
voluntary, trips may be cancelled if there are not 

enough payments made.

https://www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk/parents/attendance/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/index.cfm
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/index.cfm


https://www.neighbourhoodmatters.co.uk/Alerts/A/125321/Shop-smart-this-Christmas
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-services/childrens-services/virtual-family-hub
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.oddstepperz.co.uk%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2PsamuNvJXbgAuS29UAz_saYHzMnATpiEeDxKd969i_FDgCLzfTelUkXc_aem_ASVmlXWy8yTkt3lpPhuvmhdV4BcAjodU_4WVUkAGd75dF7MoeibDaIybt2cKCUGT1kgYOyGFo3ReWdyqiIj7GJ_K&h=AT3x8Vupi7kwTPHJRfKGdpyL2b6OFKmHgbvTR74JVcO_1icJux4WfWoqJyK38Yh-HkAysvNh3opCAGN30sDlA8ZOEp9yXVzi-LFKD0xDVnrI9LUxe72w6GJcHZDtbB4F_1s
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.oddstepperz.co.uk%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2PsamuNvJXbgAuS29UAz_saYHzMnATpiEeDxKd969i_FDgCLzfTelUkXc_aem_ASVmlXWy8yTkt3lpPhuvmhdV4BcAjodU_4WVUkAGd75dF7MoeibDaIybt2cKCUGT1kgYOyGFo3ReWdyqiIj7GJ_K&h=AT3x8Vupi7kwTPHJRfKGdpyL2b6OFKmHgbvTR74JVcO_1icJux4WfWoqJyK38Yh-HkAysvNh3opCAGN30sDlA8ZOEp9yXVzi-LFKD0xDVnrI9LUxe72w6GJcHZDtbB4F_1s
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.oddstepperz.co.uk%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2PsamuNvJXbgAuS29UAz_saYHzMnATpiEeDxKd969i_FDgCLzfTelUkXc_aem_ASVmlXWy8yTkt3lpPhuvmhdV4BcAjodU_4WVUkAGd75dF7MoeibDaIybt2cKCUGT1kgYOyGFo3ReWdyqiIj7GJ_K&h=AT3x8Vupi7kwTPHJRfKGdpyL2b6OFKmHgbvTR74JVcO_1icJux4WfWoqJyK38Yh-HkAysvNh3opCAGN30sDlA8ZOEp9yXVzi-LFKD0xDVnrI9LUxe72w6GJcHZDtbB4F_1s
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